
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 15, 2023  Calendar:  
Mon., September 18th: 
Charleston Wrap Fall 
Fundraiser Begins 
 
Mon., September 18th: 
Middle School Youth Group 
2:45PM to 4:20PM 
Gymnasium 
Permission Slip Required to Join 
 
 

Tues., September 19th: 
Speaker from Cristo Rey will 
meet with Grade 8/9:30AM 
 
Tues., September 19th: 
Dental Sealants  
for Grades 2 and 6 
 
Wed., September 20th: 
Dental Sealants  
for Grades 2 and 6 
 
Wed., September 20th: 
All School Mass 
Grades 1-8 
8:15AM/Church 
Dress Uniform 
 
Tues., September 26th: 
School Picture Day 
Grades K-8 
Dress Uniforms 
 
Fri., September 29th: 
NO SCHOOL 
Diocesan Retreat Day 
 
Fri., October 6th: 
Charleston Wrap Order 
Forms and Payment are 
Due Back 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Families,  
      The weeks are flying by and summer is coming to an end! 
      The Middle School Youth Group met for the first time last 
Monday at their Kick-off.  Students had a wonderful, fun time, 
eating, singing, playing and praying!   The group welcomed the 
new 6th graders and core team members by playing games 
together and enjoying some ice cream. They also talked about 
how God made us His children and that at Holy Spirit Youth 
Group we're a family and have the opportunity to seek a 
relationship with our Father together.  The next meeting will take 
place on Monday, September 18th.   Thank you to all of our 
parents and guardians who picked their students up on time at 
the gymnasium doors.  Students also did a great job of cleaning 
up before they left.  I want to give a special thank you to Miss 
Carolynn Heinmiller, Miss Adeline Wickerham, our school 
nurse, and the other core team members for supervising this 
wonderful after school group.   

Our Charleston Wrap fundraiser begins on Monday, 
September 18th.  Information is included in today’s Red Friday 
Folder.  Order forms and payment are due on Friday, 
October 6, 2023.  Please send your payment in an envelope 
with your student’s name and grade written on the outside.  You 
may also order online.  As a reminder, the fall and spring 
fundraisers combined must total: $135 of product for families 
with one student and $270.00 of product for families with two or 
more students. 

School Picture Day for Grades K-8 will take place on 
Tuesday, September 26th.  Students will wear their dress 
uniforms for pictures.  If your student has physical education 
class on picture day, they should wear their dress uniform with 
their tennis shoes.  Order forms were sent home today.  Please 
read the directions carefully when ordering.  

 
Enjoy your weekend ahead! 

     Sincerely, 

Miss Kathy Costello  
 

IF YOU HAVE CONCERNS ABOUT YOUR CHILD'S BUS, 
PLEASE CALL: 

 
Columbus City Schools -- 614-365-8550 
Whitehall City Schools -- 614-417-5140 

 



                     

       Highlights of the Week… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Check our website for more 
information: 

www.holy-spirit-school.org 


 

Lunch Calendar:  
 
Monday, 9/18: 
Orange Chicken with Rice 

 
Tuesday, 9/19: 
Chicken Pizza Quesadilla 
with Toppings 
 

Wednesday, 9/20: 
Penne Pasta with 
Marinara Sauce 
 

Thursday, 9/21: 
Bosco Sticks with 
Marinara 

 
Friday, 9/22: 
Peanut Butter & Jelly 
Sandwich 

 
Monday, 9/25: 
Chicken Nuggets 
 

Tuesday, 9/26: 
Beef Taco Quesadilla with 
Choice of Toppings 
 

Wednesday, 9/27: 
Grilled Cheese and 
Tomato Soup 

 
Thursday, 9/28* 
Chicken Alfredo with 
Breadstick 
(*Changed from Original 
September Menu) 
 

Friday, 9/29: 
NO SCHOOL 
 
**All meals are served with 
vegetables, fruit, and fat free or 
2% white or flavored milk.  
 
This institution is an equal opportunity 
provider. 

 
 
 

 

Important Reminders… 

 Please remember to get all of your forms completed. 

 Please do not send any glass water bottles with students! 

 Personal pencil sharpeners are not permitted in the desks.  

Students should be using the classroom sharpener. 

 If you have not returned your Ed Choice Acceptance Letter, please 

do so as soon as possible.  Your student’s tuition is not covered 

until that letter is signed and returned.   

 

 

Middle School Youth Group 

 Teddy Bear Day in 

Kindergarten 

 

  

 
 

Grade 2  

Monarch Butterfly 

Life Cycle Study 

 

Flashlight 

Friday 

Reading in 

Grade 4 


